OFFICIAL PROCEEDINGS OF THE GREATER LAFOURCHE PORT COMMISSION

The regular monthly meeting of the Greater Lafourche Port Commission was held pursuant to written notice to all members at the domicile of the Commission on June 8, 1962, at 5:00 P. M. The President presided. The roll was called.

Members present were:

A. O. Rappelet
Daize Cheramie
Leo Theriot
Guilmore Pitre
Robert Champagne
Felton Galliano
Euzebe Chouest
Earl Angelle

Members absent were:

None

Also present was Stanley L. Perry, Attorney for the board.

Four new members, Messrs. Guilmore Pitre, Robert Champagne, Felton Galliano, and Earl Angelle were introduced.

The first order of business was to read Luke Charpentier's letter of resignation dated May 14, 1962.

The President of the Port Commission stated that he had received notice from the Governor's office that Board Members E. J. Gremillion and Jack Egle' had been replaced as members of the Greater Lafourche Port Commission.

The President read a letter from Carter-Horan & Chapin, Planning Consultants, dated May 28, 1962, which stated that plans for the widening and deepening of Belle Pass had cleared the Fort Worth office and was now in Washinton pending review for final approval of the funds.

There being no further business to come before the Board upon motion of Leo Theriot, seconded by Daize Cheramie and unanimously carried the meeting was adjourned.

ATTEST:

President

Secretary

a Saliano